May 2012

Hampshire County FFA



Important Dates

Fair Check In	6/2
FFA Picnic	6/8
Relay For Life	6/16
Hunter Williams Workshop	6/16
COLT Conference	6/22

2012-2013 Officer Team

On May 18, 2012, the 2011-2012 held their last meeting together. During this meeting the new officer team was elected. This year, your team will be President: Katelyn Flanagan, Vice President: Richard Lupton, Secretary: Tara Bennett, Treasurer: Sarah Ford, Sentinel: Jackson Cookman, Reporter: Brooke Bohrer, Parliamentarian: Travis Bittinger, Historian: Hailey Augenstein, Chaplin: Ethan Glaze. We'd like to extend a congratulations to all the applicants, everyone did a fantastic job!

Relay For Life Hunter Williams

Alumni News

 Alumni meeting second
 Tuesday of each
 month



On June 16th the Relay for Life Celebration will be held at Hampshire High School. It will begin at 4 p.m. Come out earlier to help prepare luminaries. Hope to see you there!

On June 16th, Hunter Williams will be holding a workshop at the Hampshire county fairgrounds from 9-12. He will be teaching methods of showmanship, breaking, and feeding cattle and sheep.

May Member of the Month

Zachary Ginevan

Age: 16 Grade: 10th

Years in Ag: 1

Fast Facts:

• Favorite Animal:

Cow

- Favorite Song:
 Wagon Wheel
- Favorite FFA
 Activity:

FFA Banquet

• Favorite Color:

Camo



Future Plans:

He wants to graduate high school and maintain a successful job being a garbage collecter.

Zach Ginevan has been chosen as the May Member of the Month. He has helped at various FFA activities and has helped other members with tasks. Zach has made an impact in his community and chapter throughout the year and helped a great deal at the banquet by setting up and tearing down decorations. That is why he has been given the title of May Member of the Month. Congrats Zach!